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Law students had a field trip to the Federal National Council.

The College of Law at Al Ain University (Abu Dhabi campus) organized a student visit to the
Federal National Council in Abu Dhabi, under the supervision of Prof. Tayel Al-Shayab and Dr.
Ahmed Fekry. During the visit, the students had the opportunity to meet with Her Excellency
Naema Al Mansouri, a member of the Federal National Council, and attend a session
discussing "The Impact of Legislation Regulating Labor Market Activities on Economic Variables
in the Country." They also watched an introductory film about the functions and work of the
Federal National Council, in addition to a guided tour of the Council's museum and the Trim Bin
Imran Library.
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